June 13, 2017
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Ms Lee:

I am pleased to see Democratic cohesion. Many in your district are
calling for impeachment. You have a laudable history of backing removal
of our most egregious leaders (Cheney). Your recent town hall on the topic
was a very reasonable way to address concerns. At this point I am per-
suaded by Speaker Pelosi that the Republicans are destroying themselves
without requiring any help. This has also been preventing them from get-
ting very far with their horrific agenda. This suggests that patient strong
coherent opposition is better than drawing attention away from them with
contentious initiatives.

Please assure me that you will continue to work as a block with other
Democrats.

I am very proud to be a California resident and a large part of that
derives from our rational progressive leadership.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



